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Red Letter Challenge 
I want to thank all who joined us on this 40-day journey. When we 
focus on Christ's words we pursue Christ with all our hearts. May 
God continue to use us to do mighty things for his kingdom! 
 
Pastor Anna and Kevin are looking into continuing with periodic 
church-wide studies and Sunday morning discussions. The next 
study will most likely be an Advent Study, starting on December 3rd. 
More information to follow. 
 
PathWay's Outreach Event 
We would like to thank everyone who participated and volunteered 
for our first "Gather With Neighbors" event on October 14th. We had 
54 new visitors to PathWay! The children that attended had a great 
time with the arts and crafts, outdoor games, and bounce house. 
Looking forward to doing it again next year! If you would like to see 
a video of the event, please click here: Gather with Neighbors Video 
 
Website Update 
Our website is now live! Please visit: www.pathwaywesleyan.org. 
Please keep in mind that we are still working on the site and 
anticipate some changes. 
 
New Church Email Addresses 
Along with the new website the church has new email addresses as 
follows: 

prayer@pathwayweselyan.org 
pathwaychurch@pathwaywesleyan.org 
pastoranna@pathwaywesleyan.org 

 
Community Thanksgiving Ministry 
PathWay Church will once again be supporting Pearce Church with 
their Community Thanksgiving Ministry to provide over 1,150 boxes 
of food to families in our community. There are multiple ways to 
serve in this outreach which include providing a full box of the items 
needed (list below and on top of baptistery), donating any items on 
the shopping list, and/or joining Pearce Church on Thursday, 
November 16th at 9:30 to help pack the boxes. Please place all 
donations on the baptistery by November 5th. If you have any 
questions, please reach out directly to Sue Cooman. 
 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

November 5th 

Global Partners 
McFredericks at 

PathWay 
10:30 Service 

11:30 Luncheon 
 

November 5th 

Last day to 
donate items 

for the 
Community 

Thanksgiving 
Ministry 

 

November 7th 

Local Outreach 
and Global 
Missions 

Committee 
Meeting 6 pm 

 

November 8th 

Local Board of 
Administration 

Meeting 9:30am 
 

November 12th 

Kevin Cooman 
Preaching 
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Global Missions Month - November 
The Local Outreach and Global Missions Committee has designated 
November as the Global Partners Missions Awareness Month. Each 
week we will highlight the missionaries we support and learn how 
their work impacts the lives of those who do not know Christ. 
 
On November 5th, the McFredericks, one of the Global Partners we 
support from the Czech Republic, will be at PathWay and will be 
sharing how God is using them to bring the gospel message to 
others. Please plan to join us after service for a catered luncheon in 
the Community Room. 
 
Exponential Multipliers Cohort 
Pastor Anna will be joining a group of 20 other Wesleyan pastors 
from around the nation as a participant in a Multipliers Cohort. This 
cohort is part of the Exponential Learning Community which 
represents thousands of pastors from all denominations. She will 
be traveling to Nashville, TN to attend the first, out of three, 2-day 
sessions on November 15-16th. 
 
As always, please feel free to reach out to Pastor Anna, or any 
member of the LBA (Earl, Kevin, Tom, or Bob) if you have any 
questions. 
 
Blessings, 
Anna  

 

November 15-
16th 

Pastor Anna at 
Exponential 
Multipliers 

Cohort 
 

December 3rd 

First Day of 
Advent 

   
 

 

  

Prayer Requests 
 Katie Cote as she is in rehab getting treatment for Guillain-Barre. If you would like to send a 

card, you can send it to: Unity McCormick Transitional Center, 1555 Log Pond Road, 
Rochester, NY 14626 

 Peri Kott as she continues treatments for cancer. 
 Please continue to pray for Elaine and Bob Zinnecker as Elaine's health is failing. 
 Eleanor as she transitions to assisted living at St. Ann's. 
 Bruce and Miriam Jacobs as Bruce recovers in rehab. Bruce is at St. John's Nursing Home 

on Highland Avenue. 
 Dan's cousin, Rosemary's daughter, Tonya, as she recovers from having breast cancer 

surgery. 
 Ruth Larson, Gucker family, Pastor Caleb Matthews, Jillian VanCott, and God's leading in 

PWC.  
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Website Photos Notice and Opt-Out 
Photos of people and events at PathWay are periodically posted to our church website. If you prefer that 
no photos which contain your image be used, please opt out by advising Ray Santana or by emailing your 

request to pathway@pathwaywesleyan.org 
 

 

 

  

 
 
Psalm 16:11 
"You show me the path of life. In your presence there is 
fullness of joy; in your right hand are pleasures 
forevermore." 
 
 
John 14:6 
Jesus said to him, “I am the way and the truth and the life. 
No one comes to the Father except through me. 

 

  

  

 

  
 

 

  


